
 

Grimsby Power Incorporated 
231 Roberts Road 

Grimsby, ON 

L3M 5N2 

PH: 905.945.5437 x 221 

FX: 905.945.9933 

March 12, 2015 
 
Delivered by RESS and Courier 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: EB-2015-0073 

Grimsby Power Incorporated 

 Electricity Distribution Rate Application for 2016 Rates 
 

 
On January 29, 2015 the Board provided formal notice to identify all distributors who were 
due to file a cost of service application in 2015 for 2016 rates.  Grimsby Power Inc. (GPI) is 

one of those named distributors.  GPI rates are effective January 1 and thus the deadline 
for submitting an application is set for April 24, 2015. 

 
Grimsby Power is advising the Board that it fully intends to file a cost of service application 
under the Price Cap IR rate setting method for 2016 rates and has been working towards 

fulfilling the filing requirements since January 1, 2014.  However, due to a number of 
changes in resources within our corporation GPI will not meet the April 24, 2015 deadline 

for cost of service application submission. 
 
Grimsby Power is diligently working towards the completion of its application submission 

and anticipates that the application will be delayed by up to three months. 
 

If additional information is required by the Board please contact myself via e-mail 
(dougc@grimsbypower.com) or by phone at 905-945-5437 Ext. 221. 
 

 
Regards, 

 

 
 
Doug Curtiss, P.Eng. 
Chief Executive Officer 

Grimsby Power Inc.  

mailto:dougc@grimsbypower.com

